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Dear Board Members,

I am emailing to express my support for the Red Rooster. This is a unique venue that provides an important home
for blues and Americana on the far east side. The Rooster is unique in that it caters to a diverse audience including
seniors, students, up and coming musicians, as well as the local populace drawn from the industrial park and
surrounding neighborhood. It replaced the Knuckle Down Saloon and as part of its re-opening, the facilities were
greatly upgraded to allow for compliance with ADA regulations and improved food safety. Losing the Rooster
would be a severe blow to the local community.

Sincerely,

Dan Resnick

Monona, Wisconsin

Landlord

Sent from my iPhone
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